
 

 

Thank you to Annie McVeigh for organizing the bus trip to Knock. Everyone enjoyed the 
day. 

Guardian Angel Medals found: We have found a number of  guardian angel medals amongst 
collection coins. If you think one of them could be yours, please contact the parish office. 

Prayer for Father’s Day:  
God, bless all the fathers in the world.  
Guide them to be good role models 
Help them to be a father like You are.  
Give them grace and patience 
to handle situations in a loving way.  Amen! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

  

 

   

  

 

 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

17th June 2018 

 

Weekly Collections: 
£1,295.46 

 
 

Recent Expenditure: 
Candles £ 189.12 

 
 

Thank you for 

supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

There will be a second collection after Communion this week 
for the Pope’s Collection. 

There will be a collection after Communion next week for the 
World Meeting of Families. 

NEW CAR PARK CLOSING TIME: Due to an increase in 
anti-social behaviour in the car park and playing field, the car park 
will now be closing at 7:30pm each night for the summer months.  

Clonard Solemn Novena:  Our bus is now full. The bus will leave 
from St Patrick’s Church, Aghagallon at 6 pm on Monday 18th June 
2018. £5 per seat, payable on the bus.   

GIFT 4 Prayer Petitions: We would love our parish family to join 
with us spiritually while we are on pilgrimage in Rome. We have 
placed a petition at the back of the Chapel. Please leave your prayer 
petitions in the basket provided and we will pray for your intention 
and our parish during our pilgrimage. Thank you. 

St Patrick’s PS Raffle will be held at St Patrick's primary school 
sports day on June 21st. Prizes are: 1st prize Beautiful Summer 
Bench; 2nd prize 2 tickets for the Guinness factory tour in Dublin; 
3rd prize Gift voucher for the Omniplex. Tickets will be sold 
during the sports day event. Proceeds in aid of St Patrick's primary 
school. 

Graveyard:  Over ten years ago an opportunity was given to 
parishioners and those with strong connections with the Parish to 
purchase unspecified single plots in St. Patrick’s cemetery. The 
cemetery is reaching full capacity. We therefore ask any Parishioner 
who has or has knowledge of anyone who has such a plot to 
contact the Parish Office urgently and in any event before the 1st 
July 2018 and provide a copy of the receipt. We will do our best to 
prioritise those people for the remaining plots in St. Patricks. The 
original offer was clearly made subject to supply. We would 
however give an assurance that if anyone holding such a receipt is 
to come forward after the final plot is released in St. Patrick’s they 
will be accommodated in any future extension of the cemetery. 

Prayer During Exam Times: Lord God, we pray to you at a time 
when some of us are worried or scared about exams. We ask you 
for your gift of peace and calm during this time and that we can do 
our best. Help us to understand that we have lots of gifts and 
talents and help us to be good friends to each other. Amen 

 

                

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Fr Frank Harper 
Brian Doris 
Con Boyle 
Eilish McGrath Month’s Mind Sunday 17th June at 11am 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME  

Cathal Carson Anniversary Mass Saturday 16th June at 7pm 
Patrick Tallon Anniversary Mass Thursday 21st June at 7pm 
Aidan Corey Anniversary Mass Saturday 23rd June at 7pm 
Agnes Magee Anniversary Mass Sunday 24th June at 11am 
Eileen McKeveney 
Nan Casey  Joe McClelland (31) 
Johnny McCavigan  Brian Magee 
Ethna McCrory 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 11am 
Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

World Meeting of the Families: The Final Mass for WMOF2018 will be on Sunday 26th 
August 2018. This is a free ticketed event. Every adult and child in attendance will require a 
ticket to access the venue. Tickets for the Final Mass will be made available in the coming 
months. The details for how you can apply for tickets is not yet confirmed. Further details 
will be made available in the coming months. We are considering running a bus on this day 
in our local area, as this will be a day of high demand for the buses we would need to book 
it now, if you would be interested can you please contact the parish office.  (The drop off 
point for the buses will be approx 3 miles from Phoenix Park). 


